
VISIT TO TEGH ACADEMY 

28.01.2023 

Benefaction, a noble quality in man, brings welfare in the society. It enlarges human hearts and spreads the 

message of brotherhood and innocent love among the people. Following the ethos of our esteemed institution and 

in accordance with our Community Service Programme, JKPS faculty visited Tegh Academy on 28th January 

2023.  

Tegh Academy works for the upliftment of the children belonging to the underprivileged sections of the society, 

teaching Martial Arts and acquainting them with their cultural roots through the preaching and propagation of 

Gurbani. JKPS whole heartedly supports their selfless vision and contributed turban cloth to these young sparkling 

minds.  

The visit was fruitful and the faculty returned back with gratitude having spent a blissful day. 


